
Greetings Bonsai Artists,
Please let everyone know that our regular meeting will be on Saturday, Sept 14th
from 10 AM til 1 PM at my house at 79276 Ridgehaven Road, Lancaster, SC  29720.

We will have a short business meeting to discuss the October show at the North
Carolina Arboretum.  Anyone who wishes to display a plant at the show should
bring it with them to the meeting so I will know how many trees to set up for and
what size they will be.  

We will also have a styling workshop, so any member can bring a tree to work on (or work on one of 
mine!).  Bring your tools.  I have wire and other supplies.  It is supposed to be partly cloudy and temps 
in the high 80’s, so we won’t “cook” as bad as the last meeting.  I will have drinks and snacks.  Hope to
see you all there!

Carl Maxwell
President

P.S. There WILL be a Raffle.


